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Greetings!

 
You are important to us.

If you have already confirmed your subscription to the
EcoNews...Thank You! 

If you have not already, please take a moment to do so.

As you may know, effective July 1, 2014, the new Canadian
Anti-Spam Legislation came into effect. Although you have
already given us consent to email you, the Canadian
Government is requiring that we document this consent.
 
 

Yes, continue sending me emails

You will see this message in our newsletter for the next few
months. If you don't confirm or unsubscribe, we will have to
respectfully remove you from our mailing list after 3 months. 

By confirming your subscription you're granting us permission
to email you. You can unsubscribe at any time using the Safe
Unsubscribe link found at the bottom of every email. 
 
We look forward to continuing our dialogue with you and
seeing you at an event or volunteer opportunity this summer!
 

Congratulations!

At the Canada Day celebration, the Langley Environmental
Hero Awards were presented.

Congratulations to:

Dianne Kask
The Arboretum and Botanical Society of Langley
and Roots and Wings Montessori School

Thank-you to the winners, all nominees and all of the
environmental stewards in Langley for all your hard work!
 

Volunteers Needed: Water Quality

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Pg8QQKVI3DkAxoYZjoDyrmUzNJYhfbJKVv9ABFEgKl-nfha4zzGrsZB33cHibpIp06oN2R1n5CWb-uZNplRVE_9OjtRuRIh9a6DlvIUyJI-8v6D1wvtluM4ATbAdfH55wCawXMYYry-ogfgBG3WBmSvEM1WrUslLZhwcGbvRYJA=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Pg8QQKVI3DkAxoYZjoDyrmUzNJYhfbJKVv9ABFEgKl-nfha4zzGrsZB33cHibpIpsqRDcTqkBI10JT0UjQSQqm4UFOYvq9TSnmRroSWMfQ7K0FeNBzXWiBHVrTr9ulwVoI71Pn6x2KGdxWvy_RxXls2W-2Lps8pPOHSeA06U0eHMWp4QrWZ7Fg==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Pg8QQKVI3DkAxoYZjoDyrmUzNJYhfbJKVv9ABFEgKl-nfha4zzGrsd8Nh-kv_TwgvoSwSyUoFIeRosDUmFIKPIPRhbGn0_H3L3P2yKvLDLLCgaHPcS-rjQ37pck-RNgnZVWlug6XHa1XjADu4ms0QPB71-XChtwbYkaXfY74GsAt9HEPZqCjoif0tg8Hr76K&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Pg8QQKVI3DkAxoYZjoDyrmUzNJYhfbJKVv9ABFEgKl-nfha4zzGrsZB33cHibpIp-QZ4LFEKycPVMkhdjpMWfNc6a488D11dluFb3E95Vq5i3YKz6mQhAAlBclJuNQeizOB1NgKmFqUKorNYcZA5rwOnQVEdQB5o6NOEo89vxVB1bZ5Gna8MFHOesd0alrfOb2h-NXHzYkXCmklN1iC1cv2mba2WQgtBIhHkChn6acQ=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Pg8QQKVI3DkAxoYZjoDyrmUzNJYhfbJKVv9ABFEgKl-nfha4zzGrsZB33cHibpIpmdMsIvcTanXbtpEwX79ctlU-bwF3Tqz5YcPOIFioqJqqwbbDMXA-4CAKt5MszFaSPlAPlNqMoHct0lDhf5XLEFGyUKUeZAQr4dYwfKDvgjoE4DinRAhkdg==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Pg8QQKVI3DkAxoYZjoDyrmUzNJYhfbJKVv9ABFEgKl-nfha4zzGrsU8xEMj1JUMySbB88PJ5dWI8_HJ3-RsNnptXpZ_7bTohM_ZVoiJkLovvhYWZo5g-9qwkeOjJVxPIaC-t5rEGCtypHsD18q24ME96dgeJ21Q3_xmTnJiItF57LrGB7lJhxF_Q5w7JwXRSUl725CmtICBLsbIm0snrY8yv6yjCofeL0p63dYp15FE=&c=&ch=
https://visitor.constantcontact.com/do?p=confirm&m=001mEO7TtGHt1xq-UItkrel6w%3D%3D&ch=&ca=15e31a39-49c5-4041-9db0-e39704f04c5c


Testing
 We are back at it again!
 
After taking a short summer break, we
are continuing to conduct tests to
determine water quality in Langley's
watersheds.
 
Most watersheds have 5 sites, each
taking 45 minutes to one hour to gather
data.

 
Are you interested in helping? Volunteers will be trained and
all equipment will be provided. For more information email
water@leps.bc.ca.

Volunteer Opportunity: Join the Smolt
Squadron

LEPS is offering volunteer
opportunities each Thursday in July
from 10am to 1pm at our Native Plant
Nursery.
 
We need help weeding, re-potting,
and fixing up the beds.
 
Click here to sign up to become a
member of our NEW Meet-Up group! 
 
All plants in the nursery have been

salvaged from development sites or have been donated by
local projects or nurseries and are all in desperate need of
some TLC before they are planted out as part of riparian
restoration.
 

Volunteer Opportunity: Water Wise

Grab your walking shoes and
sunscreen! 
 
We are looking for volunteers who
are passionate about water
conservation, interested in getting
exercise, and being outdoors.
 

For more information email water@leps.bc.ca or call 604-
546-0345.
 

Canning Workshop

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Pg8QQKVI3DkAxoYZjoDyrmUzNJYhfbJKVv9ABFEgKl-nfha4zzGrsfcynIGs5T4AcV9Q8EFhdfr2RyTjRv07NUihaIg2BRwFMWIFi8PJ6K7h9uYsUEayWFDDilG-pTlW_qtmstIWdqksEjLrB4-7bwPEPKPPz-45JVwE9vYZB-ixj_78r6s6hayluvxE7U82eVvo4BUNWzY=&c=&ch=


Join LEPS staff from 5 to 7:30 pm
at the Aldergrove Kinsmen
Community Center on July 3 for a
hands-on, "how-to" home canning
workshop.

Learn current standards for home
canning and experience this art with a group of peers in a fun
atmosphere!

Cost is a sliding scale from $5 to $40. Register ASAP as
space is limited! For more information and to register email
garden@leps.bc.ca. 

Thank-you to our partners and sponsosr: United Way of the
Lower Mainland and Township of Langley.
 

Salmon River Restoration Project Open
House

The Salmon River Watershed is home to salmon as well as
species at risk, including the Salish Sucker and Nooksack
Dace.
  
On July 8, 6 to 8 pm, join LEPS staff and Aquatic Ecologist,
Mike Pearson, at the LEPS office to learn more about the
Salmon River and riparian enhancement opportunities for
private landowners adjacent the Salmon River. 

If you are interested in participating in this exciting project
email conservation@leps.bc.ca.
 

Growing Gardeners
 

Are you having trouble getting
your children to eat their
vegetables?
 
When they learn how to grow their
own, they will love eating carrots,
lettuce and more! Be prepared to
roll up your sleeves during this

hands-on workshop July 11, 10 to 11:30am. Ideal for
families with children 2-7 years.
 

To register, email garden@leps.bc.ca.

Summer Pruning of Apple and Pear
Trees



This workshop covers the use of
summer pruning to control growth and
produce bigger crops on your apple
and pear trees.
 
Gardeners with young or large old
trees with excessive shoot growth will
learn how to reduce shoot growth and
develop more fruit buds. July 14, 7 to 9
pm learn how to use summer pruning
to train these fruit trees into various

forms.
 
To register or for more information email
garden@leps.bc.ca.
 

All Season Vegetable Gardening

On the West Coast we can harvest
fresh vegetables from our gardens
year round! 

July 19, 10 to 11:30 am learn what
vegetables you can plant in

summer and fall for harvest in winter and spring, and how to
extend the growing season for many fall crops.

For more information and to register email
garden@leps.bc.ca.

If you can't make it to the July 19 workshop, register for the
identical, All Season Vegetable Gardening, workshop on July
26, 10-11:30 am in the City of Langley. Register for the July
26 workshop by visiting their recreation guide webpage.
 

Grow Healthy, Grow Smart

Do you have a lawn and/or garden?

We are interested in learning what
you do to control weeds. Visit the
Grow Healthy, Grow Smart display at
Willowbrook Recreation Center until
July 8 to pick up a survey. The

surveys will also be available at the Willoughby Recreation
Center from July 16 to July 29.

Visit the Grow Healthy, Grow Smart webpage for more
information or email outreach@leps.bc.ca.

Thank you to our project partner, the Township of Langley.
 

Langley Eats Local

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Pg8QQKVI3DkAxoYZjoDyrmUzNJYhfbJKVv9ABFEgKl-nfha4zzGrse5awfdg2YbxCqcMOF91GTPMNnrCjdldwNW3Vu7v_qWAWMzvytUuIHCwvlZdvutNomreiyGi-bHBC6rouOU7_BUi8dMbOqTXyor4ByF_ciy7wssPXle3Rg-lgoYwF37HQuI8jD7JHxo2XnO8m3hxes5XJ-m0NrS36ahCo3xQoIJuKvuki9zTsYnS1pu9QgjqPJsUbcOqbecD&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Pg8QQKVI3DkAxoYZjoDyrmUzNJYhfbJKVv9ABFEgKl-nfha4zzGrsfcynIGs5T4AW2-5hf9uZgo_3NAl6A2FTSJbgDg0kgwcNRZjSsOrpG7odFV0F_Z1FpNdiGtWO10FM7JvKI0zgAo82n9y6cpcDg28AscR8h5EItF4V0FsVjd0iWjujVGe8x1isNHPr4mxyYyLGZ2oGGs2ABwjPtgoFRp24anQta1xXvdI_s0zIC_6jCvB5nUvCqWasZ-r0T-N&c=&ch=


The 6th annual Langley Eats Local
Festival returns to the Langley
Demonstration Garden on August 10,
11 am to 2 pm.

Celebrate urban agriculture and meet
local farmers, processors, and

artisans. Don't forget to bring your own bag to take home
local wine, honey, baked goods, vegetables and berries.
 

 
Thanks to the many folks that recently participated in the
Shred-a-Thon event at Brookswood Summer Fest. The Royal
Bank of Canada, Branch 02900 raised $1,200 for LEPS! 
 
We are thrilled to be chosen as the recipients of this
donation! These funds will be used to help us on our mission
of "protecting and restoring the natural environment through
education, cooperation, and action". 
    
Sincerely,

La n gl ey  En vir o n men ta l  Pa r tn er s So ciety               


